
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON  

RESOLUTION 21-0687R APPROVING  

STATE PROJECTS 6910-102 AND 6910-103 

US STEEL AND GOGEBIC CULVERT REPLACEMENTS 

BY THE CITY OF DULUTH, MINNESOTA 

 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Duluth, Minnesota (the 

“City”) will conduct a public hearing on October 25, 2021, at 7:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as 

the matter can be considered, for US Steel and Gogebic Culvert Replacements. 

 The Duluth City Council will be holding the public hearing by electronic means pursuant 

to Minnesota Statutes Section 13D.021 in response to the COVID-19 pandemic. Members of the 

City Council will be participating through video conference. Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, 

public comment will not be taken in person. However, members of the public can monitor the 

public hearing and provide public comment through WebEx Events. Visit 

https://duluthmn.gov/live-meeting and select “City Council” to access the public hearing. 

 

 Individuals unable to attend the public hearing as set forth above can make written 

comment by writing to City Clerk, 411 West First Street, Room 318, Duluth, Minnesota 55802, or 

by email to council@duluthmn.gov prior to the meeting. Please include “Council Agenda-Public 

Hearing” in the subject line, and include your name and address. Written comments must be 

received prior to the public hearing. 

 

 

BY ORDER OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE 

CITY OF DULUTH, MINNESOTA 

 

Chelsea J. Helmer, City Clerk 

September 1, 2021 

 

 

https://duluthmn.gov/live-meeting

